Please support this bill which was on track to pass last session. In so doing, you take a stand on behalf of compassion,
sportsmanship and the arc of progress. Very few Oregonians can watch something like this without instinctively turning away. In my
mind, that tells us most of what we need to know. Killing contests have no place in Oregon in 2021.



